

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

- Lunch Menu: Corndog, Small salad and Hash brown Patties
- After School Algebra Tutoring will begin Tuesday, September 2. If you stay after school for tutoring, you must have a ride to pick you up promptly at 4:00. Please see your Algebra teacher for more information.
- Students: the deadline for your parents to complete online registration is two weeks away. If your parents have not completed registration by September 12th, your access to school technology will be disabled. This includes your gmail, chromebooks and studentvue. If your parents need assistance in completing registration, they may reach out to Ms McWhorter in the attendance office. All teachers have access to the current list of students who still need registration updates.
- Parent-Teacher Conference are this Thursday.
   Classes and turned in to teachers to get a meeting time assigned. Then you will take your form back to your parents for them to see the assigned meeting times.
- Students, if you need extra help from one of your teachers, please remember that Reaching Raiders is a time that can be used to get that extra help. You need to talk with your teacher first, so they can arrange a day for you to come to their classroom.
- Students if you are wanting to be a part of the Teen Health Advisory Council, remember that applications are due back this Thursday, September 4th!

## Happy Birthday Fraea Stein, Preston Alford, Kinsley Rogers & Lasten Nichols!

## Thought of the day:

"You're braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, and smarter than you think."

Have a Triumphant Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!